
 

3 June 2014 
 

RE: YEAR 6 BISSCAS 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The end of the year is nearly upon us and the Year 6 team would like you to join us in celebrating 
the achievements of all our wonderful Year 6 students. We look forward to being entertained by 
them on the day and recognising their contribution to the school. Each student will be presented 
with a personalised ‘Diploma’, and this will be a day for smiles and sharing as we wish them all the 
best for the future. 
 

The BISSCAs event is being held on Tuesday 24 June at 10:00am in the Secondary School 
Auditorium. Following the celebration, a special buffet lunch is being provided for the children 
and their parents. Instead of an end of year party, where parents are asked to bring in food, we ask 
parents to provide a dish on the day. To help with our preparation for this and the numbers that 
we will be catering for, could you please complete the reply slip below indicating whether you 
will attend the event.  
 

Although there is no specific dress code for the day, in previous years girls have worn dresses or 
smart trousers and a shirt and many of the boys wear suits, some even wore tuxedos last year! This 
is a chance for students, teachers and parents alike to dress up; to allow for all parents to celebrate 
the achievements of their children.  We do unfortunately have to restrict the number of guests to 
two per pupil. We will also not be able to accommodate any siblings of pupils taken out from 
other year groups. This is due to the limited space in the auditorium. Students will be allowed to 
leave the school with their parents/guests after the buffet lunch. 
 

We would be obliged if you could fill in the reply slip accordingly and return it to your child’s 
class teacher as soon as possible.  
 

May I take this opportunity on behalf of the Year 6 team to thank you all for the support and 
encouragement you have shown us throughout the year and we look forward to seeing you all on 
the day. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Mr Shaun Rhodes 
Head of Year 6 
 

REPLY SLIP – YEAR 6 BISSCAs, TUESDAY 24 JUNE AT 10:00AM, SECONDARY 

AUDITORIUM 

Please complete and return to your child’s class teacher. 
 

Student’s name: ______________________  Class:____________ 
 

Please tick the appropriate box below: 
□ We will be attending the Year 6 celebration on Tuesday 24 June.   

□ We willwillwillwill    notnotnotnot be attending the Year 6 celebration on Tuesday 24 June. 

□ My son/daughter will be finishing school for the summer before Tuesday 24 June and 

therefore will not attend the Year 6 celebration. 

 
Parent/Guardian name: _________________________________________________ 
 

Signature ______________________________________________________________  


